
 

 

PRIDE 

Coach AFL @ Camden 
The Camden Cats Senior 

Australian Football Club is 
seeking expressions of interest for 
coaches and team managers for 

the 2016 season 

2016 Coaching EOI 
Following a successful 2015 season on and off the field, the Camden Cats 
are currently recruiting coaches and team managers for next season. 

Camden will field four men’s sides in the AFL Sydney competition in 
season 2016 (currently division two, four and five) and an Under 19’s side 
for the first time next season, playing in division one. 

Chris Hughes will continue as Camden Head Coach for season 2016, after 
guiding the first grade side to a minor premiership and grand final berth.  

Successful applicants will work closely with Chris next season to continue 
the development of our talented playing group across all divisions. 

We are seeking passionate and committed people who will ‘buy in’ to our 
club culture; are great communicators, strong leaders, role models and 
advocates for our coaching philosophies, game plans and structure.  

Successful applicants will demonstrate a proven ability to develop AFL 
players with varied levels of sporting ability and experience. 

Prospective coaching expressions of interest (EOI) should be provided in 
writing with an accompanying CV to Josh Leys jleys@tvhs.com.au or Chris 
Hughes christopher.hughes@fire.nsw.gov.au by Tuesday 10th November. 

All coaches should have a minimum Level 1 coaching accreditation or be 
willing to complete their accreditation by the start of the 2016 season. 

EOI Closed 
Tuesday 10th November 

Positions Available 

Men’s  

First  

Grade 

Men’s  

Reserve  

Grade 

 

Men’s  

Third  

Grade 

 

Men’s  

Under  

19’s 

 

• Forwards Coach 

• Midfield Coach 

• Backline Coach 

• Head Coach 

• Assistant Coach 

• Team Manager 

• Head Coach 

• Assistant Coach 

• Team Manager 

 

• Assistant Coach (1) 

• Assistant Coach (2) 

• Team Manager 

Recruitment Process 

PASSION RESPECT 

Coaches Appointed 
Thursday 19th November 

Interviews Completed 
Wednesday 18th November 

Confidential enquiries can be directed to Josh Leys            Ph: 0420 279 293          Email: jleys@tvhs.com.au 


